From: Aleda Fitzpatrick

Sent: 07 November 2023 22:34

To: Planning

Subject: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L

Dear sir, madam,

I'm writing to register my objection to this planning application in Bloomsbury.
This development is not progressive or needed in the vicinity, nor will it solve
any urgent needs of the residential population nor day to day visitors. It is not

a valid or forward thinking investment in the area, nor does it fit with any post
COVID trends in office needs, nor housing.

Please do not continue with this backwards looking scheme. Look to the
future. You are responsible too.

Sincerely,

Aleda



